
Unofficial Translation 

 
 

Declaration of Rio Group on the attacks in Morelia, Mexico 
 
 
The Members State of Rio Group express their most forceful condemnation 

to the attacks perpetrated against the civil population of Morelia, Michoacan, 

Mexico on the evening of September 15th. 

 

Rio Group expresses as well its decisive support and recognition to the 

Government of Mexico and to President Felipe Calderon Hinojosa, for their 

fight against organized crime, which represents a serious threat to our 

people’s safety. 

 

Rio Group conveys its most sincere condolences to the family and relatives 

of the victims of such execrable, criminal acts, and its solidarity to the people 

and Government of Mexico. 

 
 

Mexico City, September 18th, 2008 
 
 

* * * 


